
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

DATE: March 18, 2024 

RE: REMINDER - Changes to Depot By-Law: New Payment Timelines for Refund 
of Deposit  

 

Further to the February 29, 2024 Depot Notice on the changes to the Depot By-law, this is a 
reminder that the new policy on payment timelines for deposit refunds, comes into effect on April 
1, 2024. 
 

10.50.1 Depots offering the services outlined in Sections 10.49.1 and 10.49.2 of the by-
law (mobile/offsite or drop-and-go) have until April 1, 2024, to enact the new 
policy detailed in the February 29, 2024 Depot Notice and the Depot By-law. 

 
Section 10 of the Depot By-law has been updated to reflect the payment timeline additions. Click 
here to find the Depot By-law on the BCMB website. 
 
For more information, please contact the BCMB compliance team by calling/emailing:   
Phone: 780-424-3193   
Toll Free: 1-888-424-7671   
Email: compliance@bcmb.ab.ca   
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